
School based immunisation programme 
 
Summary Privacy Notice - how we will use your information 
 
The Health Authority is provided with class lists to ensure that they are able to offer 
the immunisation vaccine to all eligible children. Currently in 2017/18 they are 
offering the childhood influenza nasal spray to reception, years 1, 2, 3 and 4. 
  
Please see link below for more information: 
  
 http://www.wales.nhs.uk/sitesplus/888/page/43745   
  
Parents can also contact the School Immunisation Team on 01633 618038 for 
further information on school based immunisation programmes. 
 
You have a number of rights in relation to the information including the right of 
access to information we hold about you and the right of complaint if you are 
unhappy with the way your information is being processed. 
 
For further information on how we process your information and your rights please 
contact Andrea West on 01443 864870. 
 

Mae'r ddogfen hon ar gael yn Gymraeg, ac mewn ieithoedd a fformatau eraill ar gais.
This document is available in Welsh, and in other languages and formats on request.


